
 

 

Corfe:   Eliza 

Biggleswade: Caleb 

Balmoral:   Mason 

Windsor:       Ruby 

Arundel:   Isla 

Bamburgh:   Brayden 

Dartmouth:  Alex 

Kendal:  Lexi 

Warwick:   Lola 

Stirling:   Freddie 

Durham:  Chelsey 

York:   Zary 

Dear Families of Nine Acres, 

What a tremendous evening on Tuesday! Stirling class put on a wonderful dance 

titled ‘London’s Calling’ as part of their Isle Dance 2020 entry. It was such a                 

privileged to watch the children alongside their families. They showed amazing 

teamwork and determination and it all paid off!. There was some tough                     

competition but  there was a huge cheer for the well deserved 2nd place overall. 

Some of our children had never been on stage before let alone dancing! They 

are an absolute credit to the community of Nine Acres Primary and their              

families. A special Thank You to the team of helpers on the night, to Mary                 

Bowdery (Starlight Boutique), Mrs Tingle and Mrs Smith - we couldn’t have 

achieved this without their compassion, support and care for each child who 

took part - THANK YOU TEAM NINE ACRES! 

Also this week we have looked at internet safety across the school. The Pupil 

Leadership Team led the afternoon assembly talking to their peers 

about what we can do to keep safe online. Please do talk to your child 

about staying safe online especially when they are using chat forums, 

apps or online gaming. Mrs Hussey has put some useful information and 

links in this newsletter to support you.  

We ended the week with our Year 1 ‘Be our Guest’ ball with some     

surprise visitors! Thank you to the families who joined in our special              

occasion! 

I know there have been lots of discussion about our theme for 

World Book Day. We would love it for all of our pupils to come to 

school on 5th March dressed as a bumble bee to join in our ‘BUZZ 

about BOOKS’. On the day all the children will be flying                                  

down to Waterstones in Newport to collect their chosen            

book - look out for us in town! 

Have a lovely half term break! 

Mrs Dyer 

HOPPING TO HELP!! 

Year 3 and the Animal Welfare Club 

teamed together to support all of the 

poor, suffering animals in Australia. They 

had seen the news reports on the bushfires 

in Australia and wanted to help save and 

protect some of the wildlife there.  

Children took part in a sponsored hop! 

Each child hopped or jumped, much like 

the kangaroos of Australia, for a distance 

of 500 metres around the playground.  

In total so far the children have raised 

£433.50 to help Australia!!! 

Well done to everyone who took part!! 



 

Diary Dates 

2019/2020 
 

Mon 17th Feb - Fri 21st Feb 2020 - HALF TERM. 

NEW Week Commencing Mon 2nd March 2020 -            

British Science Week. 

Mon 2nd March 2020 - Parents’ Evening 3.20-5.30pm. 

Wed 4th March 2020 - Parents’ Evening 3.20-6.30pm. 

Thurs 5th March 2020 - World Book Day - All children 

to dress as a bee!!  

Fri 6th March 2020 - Helping Hands Year 1/2 Cake 

Sale. 

Thurs 12th March 2020 - Science Fayre in School for 

children to access. 

Tues 17th March 2020 - School Choir - Voice in a    

Million at Wembley Stadium. 

Fri 20th March 2020 - Helping Hands Year EYFS Cake 

Sale. 

NEW Fri 27th March 2020 - Helping Hands Disco - 

5.30-7.30pm. 

NEW Thursday 2nd April 2020 - Spring Term                   

Enrichment Clubs finish. 

Fri 3rd April 2020 - Finishing at 1.00pm. 
Mon 6th April - Fri 17th April 2020 - EASTER            

HOLIDAYS. 
NEW Mon 20th April 2020 - Summer Enrichment 

Clubs begin. 

Tues 21st April 2020 - Year 3 Swimming begins. 

NEW Wed 29th April 2020 - Year 1 Marwell Zoo Trip 

Fri 1st May 2020 - Helping Hands May Fayre. 

Fri 8th May 2020 - May Day Bank Holiday. 

Week Commencing 11th May 2020 - KS2 SATS Week. 

Week Commencing 18th May 2020 - KS1 SATS Week. 

Mon 25th May - Fri 29th May 2020 - HALF TERM. 

Mon 15th June 2020 - DEVELOPMENT DAY 

Thurs 18th June 2020 - Year 6 Leavers Trip. 

Thurs 23rd July 2020 Last day of the Summer Term. 

Mon 24th July 2020 - DEVELOPMENT DAY  

 

New dates will be added - Please check the box for NEW to see any 

added dates. 

House Points                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Well done to CELTS who received the                                     

most House Points.                    

87 93 120 73 
Saxons Vikings Celts Romans 

HEADLICE 

Please check your children’s hair regularly due to several cases of 

headlice in school. Children with long hair should have their hair ted 

back. Should you require any  guidance please speak to your local 

pharmacy for support. 

Can you help us? 

Do you have any spare/old PE shorts or shin 

pads you could donate to the school to support 

our children during their sports activities? Please 

hand any items to the 

office. 

Thank you in                   

advance                            

for your support. 

PRIOR NOTICE 

 

 
 

 

World Book Day Thursday 5th March. The 

whole school  community will be creating a 

‘Buzz about Books’. All pupils are invited to 

dress up as a bee on this day.  

On this day all the children will visit               

Waterstones in Newport and enjoy                  

reading activities linked to Bees! 

Year 3 Novium Museum Trip 

Thursday 19th - Friday 20th March 
The deadline for the final payment to be received in 

full is Friday 28th February 2020. 

Please make payment on ParentPay. 



 

Helping Hands Cake Sales 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Helping Hands will be holding Cake Sales’ from 3.00pm                            

on the following dates: 
 

Friday 31st January 2020 

Years 5 and 6 to donate cakes 

Friday 14th February 2020 

Years 3 and 4 to donate cakes 

Friday 6th March 2020 

Years 1 and 2 to donate cakes 

Friday 20th March 2020 

EYFS to donate cakes. 
 

The cake sales are held on the front and back  

playgrounds. 

 

Thank you for your support with our cake sales!! 

 

 

 

 

 

The internet is a great way for children to learn about the world, develop new skills and expand 

their knowledge but technology is changing all the time and it can be difficult to keep up! It is 

really important to supervise your child whilst they are online and to talk to them about what 

they should do if they are unsure or unhappy about anything they encounter on the internet.  

Luckily, there is lots of support out there to help you if you are unsure about how to go about this. 

The NSPCC and O2 are working together to support children and their families. You can visit their 

website, net-aware.org.uk for advice and links to other services, go into any O2 store and get 

help with setting parental controls, or you can call their advice line on 0808 8005002.  

You can also come into school and speak to Mrs Hussey if you have any 

questions or worries about keeping your child safe online.  



 

HELPING HANDS PTA   Email Address:                       
HelpingHands@nineacrespri.iow.sch.uk 

 

Cake Sales 

A big thank you to the Year 3 and 4 families who brought in the delicious cakes for the sale 
after school today. They looked amazing!! The next cake sale will be on Friday 6th March, 

when it will be the turn of the children in Years 1 and 2 to donate cakes. 

NEW DATE - Easter Disco – Friday 27th March, 5.30 - 7.30pm 

The always popular Fancy Dress Easter Disco will be taking place again this year. As with 
the Halloween Disco, the entertainment will 
be provided by B and J and there will be 
prizes for the best costumes. Tickets will 
go on sale after the February Half term 

holidays when the posters go up!! 

NEXT MEETING - Tuesday 3.3.20 -               
New time - 2pm - Everyone very welcome 

to attend. 

ATTENDANCE

 

Development Days              

so far.. 

Monday 3rd September 2019 

Friday 20th December 2019 - Finishing                  

at 1.00pm  

Monday 23rd December 2019 

Friday 3rd April 2020 - Finishing                    

at 1.00pm  

Monday 15th June 2020 

Friday 24th 

July 2020 

ParentPay is our 

only method of 

making  

payments. 

 School Dinners 

 Enrichment Clubs 

 School Trips 
 
 

Please ensure your account 

is activated as soon as             

possible. 

 

Dates for your Diary  
Cake Sales -    
Friday 6th March - Years 1 and 2 
Friday 20th March - EYFS 
***New Date– Spring Disco – Friday 27th March, 5.30 - 
7.30pm***  
**New time NEXT MEETING – Tuesday 3rd March, 
2pm meet by the office. 

 

 

Our school car park is for staff 

and visitors to the school only. 

It has been noted that there 

have been children  who are  

unsupervised and therefore a 

potential safety risk, we would 

kindly request that parents/

carers do not use this car 

park at any time.  

Parking permits for the 

Chapel Street car park are 

available from the school 

office. 

Summer Term Enrichment Clubs 

20th April - 17th July 2020 

The booking form was sent home this week for the 

Summer term clubs. 

There is a good variety of clubs available including 

Years 1-6 Bush Craft with Les Seager,                                  

Years 3-6 Gymnastics & Years 1-6 Dance from                   

Starlight Boutique, Years 2/3/4/5 Guts, Gore & Slime 

Galore with Mrs Lozios our Science Specialist and 

Summer Sports Club for  Years 1-6!!                                    

Forms are available from the foyer. 
 

All clubs require  

payment to be 

made on ParentPay 

by Friday 6th March. 

Year 1 Marwell Zoo Trip 

Year 1 are off to Marwell Zoo on the 

29th April 2020. Please make your              

deposit payment 

on ParentPay by              

Friday 28th                 

February 2020. 

WALK THE WIGHT 2020 

The Walk the Wight Registration forms 

were sent home yesterday with the  

children. Please return these to the    

office by Monday 9th March 2020 to 

ensure your child will be registered. 

mailto:HelpingHands@nineacrespri.iow.sch.uk


  

 

 

 

Tuck is available for children in Years 3-6. 

To assist the kitchen staff please provide 

your children with the correct money, the 

maximum daily amount required is £1.00. 

Please see the prices below: 

Tuck Prices 

Toast - 25p 

Crumpet - 50p 

Half a Teacake - 25p 

Apple Juice - 50p 

Orange Juice - 50p 

 


